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Agenda Item 
Item 5. D. – Report from Citizen Advisory Committee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) was invited to the Minnesota River Cruise, so its regular meeting 
was cancelled.  The next meeting of the will be held October 1st at 4:30 pm at Schram Haus Brewery.   

Newly appointed members are invited, and an orientation is planned.  President Barisonzi will attend 
to welcome the new members of the CAC and reacquaint with current members. 

All Board members are welcome to attend the meetings of the CAC, which occur at 4:30 pm on the first 
Tuesday of the month. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 


